
Through a generous grant from the Bergen County
Clean Communities Education Program,
Rizzo’s Reptile Show left students and sta� spellbound. 
Inspired students and sta� to conserve wildlife, 
prevent litter, think “green” and appreciate
the natural world.  

A big thank you to Ms. Linda at the Health
Department for facilitating this wonderful event.  


